
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES August 7,

Mr. Roy Rogers
15650 Seneca Road

Victorville, CA 92392

Dear Mr. Roy Rogers:

E n c l o s e d i s s o m e i n f o r m a t i o n a b o u t a S o u t h e r n C a l i f o r n i a a r t i s t n a m e d J o h n

Ehn, whose works have been honored by the California State Office of
H i s t o r i c P r e s e r v a t i o n a s S t a t e L a n d m a r k * 9 3 9 .

Mr Ehn died in 1981 and the family is being forced to divest themselves of
a large tract of land which includes the Landmark. The family would like
the collection of works to be held together and available to the public.

John Ehn was a professional trapper and the theme of his works is the Old
West, a theme which many felt would be of interest to you and the public
visiting your park. The family believes a relationship between them and
your organization could be of mutual benefit. Simply put, they hope you
v^ould have an interest to display Mr. Ehn's work as an attraction at your
park and thereby saving an Historic Landmark and making their fathers'
vision available to the public.

We invite you or a representative to visit the site and we would be most
happy to visit you and discuss the matter.

I will call you the first of the week to see if there are any questions I may
a n s w e r .

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


